## SHRI RAM GLOBAL SCHOOL

Tuesday. May 19, 2020

## **Dear Parents**

We are overwhelmed by the outpouring of appreciation from the parents for the efforts made by over teachers in handholding the students through the corona crises.

The syllabus for PA-1 is completed and the transition to online teaching & learning has been extremely successful. This has only possible through your support. The syllabus will be revised again in the month of July.

Now that the May heat is starting to bother the students we are bringing forth summer break starting from 25<sup>th</sup> May, 2020 - 30th June 2020. This will give the student the opportunity to relax, rejuvenate with you

You will also be able to utilize this time to ensure the book sets are ordered, received and prepared.

We will be back 1st July 2020 onwards with an updated server which will enhance the delivery of online lessons. In the meantime the SRGS Team will be working relentlessly to plan and execute exemplary teaching and learning experiences for your children.

Stay home, Stay safe

We are all in this together

Regards

Ms. Neelam Saxena

Principal